
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
GOLD AWARD  

 

Teacher(s) Pupil Details 
Mrs. 
Olexa/Mrs. 
Lea 

Peter 
Hegarty 

For always listening and 
working hard and being 
a kind class mate 

Miss 
Rodgers/Mrs.
Hine/Mrs 
Platt 

Layla 
Rooney 

For super research 
about Blackpool 

Mrs. Allen Freya Power Always using manners 
around school 

Mrs. Dawson Mollie 
Wallace 

Fantastic effort in 
lessons 

Miss. Cowap Daniel 
Haynes 

Most dojo points this 
week 

  
 
MATHS WHIZZ  
 

Teacher(s) Pupil Details 
Mrs. 
Olexa/Mrs. 
Lea 

Evelyn 
Gorton 

For making good 
progress with shape 
work 

Miss 
Rodgers/Mrs. 
Hine 

Benjamin 
Hardman 

For excellent multiplying 
and dividing by 10 

Mrs. Allen Olivia Quinn Good fraction work this 
week 

Mrs Dawson Oscar Roper For working hard on his 
times tables 

Miss Cowap Elisabeth 
Lyon 

Most progress on Maths 
Whizz this week 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

WEEKLY WRITING WINNERS 
 
  

Teacher(s) Pupil Details 
Mrs. 
Olexa/Mrs. 
Lea 

Lucy Doyle For writing a super 
recount of ‘sharing a 
shell’ 

Miss 
Rodgers/Mrs
. Hine 

April Prince For a super wanted 
posted about ‘The 
Highway Rat’ 

Mrs. Allen Katie Hibbit An improvement with 
handwriting 

Mrs Dawson Lily Olexa Fantastic detailed 
writing 

Miss. Cowap Cerys 
Maynard 

A fantastic opening to 
her adventure story 

 
 
 
CLASS DOJO 
This week’s class who have achieved the most 
Class Dojo’s is YR/1 well done!! Well done to all 
the other classes who have been trying so hard!! 
 
 
 
WIMBLEDON THEMED DAY  
On Wednesday 3rd July children can come to 
school in sportswear. At dinnertime they have the 
choice of a Wimbledon themed lunch and will be 
practicing tennis skills on the playground. 
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Breakfast Club Enquiries – Please contact Mrs. 
Gordon on 07757 620 193 or call into the After 
School Club at 3.15pm in the School Hall. 
 
AFTERSCHOOL CLUB 
There will be NO afterschool club on the last day of 
term, Friday 19th July. All children will need to be 
collected from school at 3.15pm. Thank you. 
 
LATENESS 
If your child arrives late to school, please can we 
ask that you sign your child in at the school office. 
It is not safe for your child to be dropped off at the 
gate because there may not be anyone in the 
office. We also need to know the reason for being 
late. Thank you 
  
ICE PACKS 
Due to ice packs being sent home with children we 
no longer have any spare ice packs left in school. If 
your child has brought an ice pack home could 
these please be returned. Thank you. 
 
 
Y5 RECORDER CONCERT   
Well done to the Y5 children for their fantastic 
recorder performance on Wednesday, we hope 
that all that came to watch enjoyed the 
performance as much as the children did. 
 
 
Y6 PRODUCTION THE WIZARD OF OZ   
The Y6 children will be starring in the production of 
The Wizard of Oz on Wednesday 17th July at 
9.30am in the school hall. We would like to 
welcome all parents/carers friends and family to 
come along and watch. 
 
Y6 LEAVERS MASS 
All parents of Y6 are welcome to attend the mass 
and join us for refreshments in the school hall 
afterwards. 
 

Top Table (for exceptional lunchtime behavior) 
 
Next weeks nominated children are:-    

Year Group Child’s Name 
YR/1 Oliver Davock 

Y1/2 Joe Williams 

Y3/4 Rose Gilardi 

Y4/5 Elizabeth Craighan-
Fleming 

Y5/6 Evan Power 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Wednesday 3rd July – Y5 taster day to St 
Edmund Arrowsmith Catholic High School 

 Wednesday 3rd July – Wimbledon Themed 
Day 

 Monday 8th July – Wednesday 10th July – Y6 
visit to St Edmund Arrowsmith Catholic 
High School  

 Monday 15th July - Y6 Leavers Trip  

 Tuesday 16th July – Infant Summer Song 
Share for Years 1 and 2 

 Wednesday 17th July – Y6 production The 
Wizard of Oz 9.30am 

 Wednesday 17th July – Y3/4 New Brighton 
Beach Trip 

 Friday 19th July – Y6 Leavers Mass 9am in 
church 

 Friday 19 July – School closes for summer 

 Tuesday 3rd September – School reopens 

NEWSLETTER 

To receive a copy of our newsletter by email please sign 
up via our website at -

http://www.ashtonourladys.wigan.sch.uk/information/ne
wsletters-letters 

 


